
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

  

 

 
 
 

 
 

        

                                                                                                                                    
 
 

BRINGING BACK PA TURNPIKE WORKERS 
 
PA House Bill 2080 has been Introduced by Representative Manuel Guzman, Jr. This legislation will 
bring back in-person toll collection during peak hours at all tolling facilities along the Turnpike. This 
policy will bring back a number of the jobs that were lost at the PTC during the COVID-19 Pandemic 
and will ensure that, at the times when it matters the most, every toll is collected. Electronic tolling is 
not without issue. By offering both in-person toll collection and electronic tolling, the PA Turnpike 
Commission will be able improve its electronic system during times when less Turnpike traffic is 
expected and put an end to insufficient revenue production. 
  
The premature decision to dismiss nearly 500 PTC employees in favor of full reliance on a flawed 
system contributed to both the unemployment crisis in the summer of 2020 and the exacerbation of 
financial issues that have plagued the severely indebted Commission 

INTRODUCED BY GUZMAN, McNEILL, ZABEL, DELLOSO, KINSEY, KINKEAD, ROZZI, SANCHEZ, 
CEPHAS, SHUSTERMAN, CIRESI, MADDEN, HANBIDGE AND HOHENSTEIN, NOVEMBER 12, 2021. 

REFERRED TO COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION, NOVEMBER 12, 2021 

 
Introduced as HB2080 

PLEASE CONTACT YOUR REPRESENATIVE 
AND TELL THEM TO SUPPORT PA HB 2080

Pennsylvania Conference of Teamsters 
Strength in Numbers 95,000 
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       William Hamilton, President & Eastern PA Legislative Coordinator – Carl Bailey, Secretary-Treasurer & Western PA Legislative 
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